YOU Are Cordially Invited to
The St. Vasilios Family Choir’s 3rd Annual

Christmas Gathering
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Sunday, December 22, 2024

In classrooms 3 & 4, Fr. Andrew Demotses Educational Center
Following the Liturgy
Let’s gather together to share the meaning of the season.

Take a break from the hustle and bustle to enjoy the company of
each other.

Enjoy the entertainment—singing, musical instruments, short
Christmas essay/poetry, etc.

Be the entertainment—OPEN “MIC” —open to anyone in the
community. Just be there and let Tony or any choir member know
what you would like to share.

Feel free to sing along.

Refreshments will be offered.

Please contact Marietta Brooks (978-536-1453) if you have any questions.




